SETS, Se¥s,

UNION LOCAL ScH00L DIsTRICT

THE POWER OF

UL

JETS THINK...JETS CARE..JETS AIM High

November 12, 2020
Dear Families and Staff,

The Union Local School District will resume in person learning next week. All schools will be operating on a
hybrid schedule the week of November 16th and November 23rd. During the week of November 16th,
Monday will be a remote learning day. Group A students will be in school Tuesday and Wednesday. Group B
students will be present Thursday and Friday. As for the week of November 23, Group A students will report
on Monday and Group B students will report on Tuesday. With only two days of school scheduled this week,
there will be no remote learning day. The week of November 30 the district will continue to operate on a hybrid
schedule. This will mean Monday, November 30 will be a remote learning day. Group A students will be
present Tuesday and Wednesday and Group B students will be present Thursday and Friday.

This continues to be a fluid situation and this is subject to change.

Ben Porter
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Superintendent
Union Local School District



